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CHANGES TO WATER CERTIFICATE INSPECTION SCHEDULE 

 

Water Resources is pleased to announce the implementation of increased inspection availability for our industry 

partners.  

 

As of May 15, a dedicated, full-time Water Inspector will be available three business days each week throughout 

the year to complete certificate inspections, with increased service levels available seasonally.  

This change will allow us to ensure that a consistent level of service is provided to our industry partners year 

round, and will provide more flexibility in having mandatory field inspections completed sooner. 

For more information, please contact your designated Water inspection zone leader. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.calgary.ca/PDA/pd/Documents/urban_development/CEFSG/7-01%20Inspection%20Services%20Zones.pdf

